

Prince Edward Island Union of Public Sector Employees

Call for member to sit on board of PEI Health Sector Council

The mandate of the PEI Health Sector Council (HSC) is to increase the effectiveness and efficiency of health care delivery in Prince Edward Island by undertaking initiatives which will enhance the ability to attract and retain a quality health sector workforce.



If you are a member of PEI UPSE and are interested in sitting on the board for the PEI Health Sector Council, please sumbit a written statement (to the union office) regarding your understanding of relevant union issues and outline your involvement in PEI UPSE. The due date is August 31, 2012.

The term is for two years and a member can sit for up to three consecutive terms. The board meets every six weeks for two hours excluding the summer months.

Note: the PEI Health Sector Council will choose a labour representative to sit on their board at the Council's Annual General Meeting.

PEI Federation of Labour's 12th Annual Labour Day Picnic and Barbecue



Monday, September 3, 2012 4:00 - 6:00 p.m. Victoria Park, Charlottetown



The Accent is an internal publication of the Prince Edward Island Union of Public Sector Employees. Comments, questions, concerns and suggestions should be sent to: Mark Barrett, PEI UPSE Communications and Campaigns Officer, at mbarrett@peiupse.ca.

Note to members distributing The Accent:

Because the material contained in this publication is often of a time-sensitive nature, please post or distribute it as soon as possible.

PEI UPSE is proud to represent over 5000 members in the public and private sectors.

PEI UPSE Annual Golf Tournament

PEI UPSE's annual golf tournament will be held this year at Mill River Golf

Course on September 29th, 2012. The cost

per player is \$45 (taxes and cart included) and teams of four are required. The tee times begin at 11:00 a.m. and then run every ten minutes thereafter. The format for the tournament is BEST BALL.

Prizes and food will be provided at the completion of the tournament. The

Registration Deadline is Friday, September





Family Fun Day a Great Success!

On July 22, 2012 PEI UPSE members celebrated Family Fun Day at Shining Waters in Cavendish. The union sold approximately 1,700 tickets to the membership and everybody had a great time. The





(L-R) Rick MacLean, his son Maxim, family friend Bella Sibbick, daughter Anyssa and his wife Josée enjoy Family Fun Day at Shining Waters in Cavendish!

weather was perfect as folks roamed throughout the park enjoying the water slides, buccaneer bay, storybook land, and the discovery woods! PEI UPSE began as an association in 1945 and members regularly associated at a variety of different events including bowling, magic shows and corn boils. To this day the union still believes in the value of bringing members together!